11 April 2018 the brain injury association

FAQ Bettyne Norton
Melton Mowbray Golf Club
Thorpe Arnold

Melton Mowbray
Leicestershire

LE14 4SD

Dear Bettyne o
Thank you very much for your wonderfully kind donation of £300.00 for the benefit of
Headway — the brain injury association. It is very gratefully received and will help us
to develop our work and improve our support for brain injury survivors.

Every 90 seconds someone is admitted to hospital in the UK with an acquired brain
injury, yet it is often one of the most hidden and least understood conditions. The
consequences of brain injury are sometimes life changing and may bring problems
that affect relationships and employment, as well as physical well being and personal
ability.

Your generosity and support of Headway's work is of vital importance. It helps to
ensure that we can continue to meet this rising need and provide the nationwide
information and services that people require as they re-build their lives after brain

injury.

One such person is Simon Hales, a brain injury survivor. This is what he has to say
about the support we provided him in the aftermath of his brain injury,

‘Headway has enabled me to put my life back on track and study agriculture. Your
support of Headway has helped thousands like me improve their lives after brain

injury.”
Thank you once again for your greatly appreciated and invaluable contribution.

Yours sincerely

Wk~

Rachel Carman
Community Fundraiser

Telephone: 0115 924 0800 Bradbury House
Fax: 0115 958 4446 190 Bagnall Road
www.headway.org.uk | Old Basford
Nottingham NG6 8SF
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